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City Council has approved a new day and new time for council
meetings!!!!!

Council meetings will now be held on the SECOND and FOURTH Tuesdays of
each month unless Tuesday falls on a holiday. Meetings will begin at 7:30pm
with a pre-council work session starting at 7:00pm. All meetings are open to
the public, including the work session.  The meetings for August are:
                                        August 9th, 2022 & August 23rd, 2022

****ATTENTION****

Join us in welcoming our new employees!

       Meet:
    Jeff Miller

Jeff comes to us with experience working with
drainage and sewers and is quickly learning the
water/waste water side of DPW. He has already

proven to be a valuable addition to the City of Evart
team. If you happen to see Jeff out and about,

please say hello and welcome him!

Meet:
Ed Jarrett 

With his attention to detail and hard work ethic, Ed
comes to us well qualified for his position. As a

previous business owner, he has a unique perspective
that is appreciated already. If you see him out and

about, please welcome him to the City of Evart team!

Meter Replacement!!
We are working hard to finish replacing all water meters and have attempted to
contact all residents by telephone and/or written correspondence. City staff will
need to enter your home to replace the meter, the work should take no longer
than 45 minutes to complete. Kindly understand this is a required action. All
current water meters must be replaced per City Ordinance. Please contact City
Hall at your earliest convenience or no later than August 30, 2022. 

Notices of action will follow.






Have you ever thought about trying out a
Brick-and-Mortar Store for your idea for a

retail business?
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Have you checked out Guyton Park lately?
There has been a lot of work done to get it looking
good again after the storm last year. Fallen trees have
been taken out, new trees put in and a good tidying
up have taken place. Take a new look at an old
landmark!

Test the market and generate interest & awareness
in your product. Our pop-up shop located at 211 N.

Main St. is a spot where you may rent month-to-
month and try it out for yourself. No signing a long
lease or buying your own building. If it doesn't work

for you, there is no pressure or foreclosure weighing
on your shoulders. For more information, please

contact our DDA Director:



 Todd Bruggema @ 231-734-0185

Please keep in mind that we will be
closed on Monday, September 5th,
2022 in observance of Labor Day.

Jake Slater will be performing at the
Depot on August 20th but at a new

time.
The previous time was 5:30pm. The

NEW TIME is at 6:30pm-8:30pm



Thank you, thank you very much!!

Hazardous Waste
Clean-up

The County's annual Hazardous Waste Clean-up Day will
be Saturday, October 8th, 2022 from 9am until 12 pm at

the Osceola County – Road Commission South
Facility, 4737 Makwa Dr., Hersey

For more information on this, you can visit the website :
https://www.mecostacd.org/hazardous-waste-

collection

Time Change for Elvis!!

Fresh Look at
Guyton Park

Riverside West is
getting a 
Face Lift!

As summer vacation comes to an end, please be mindful school will be starting up again
soon. With that in mind, please be aware of your surroundings so our kids can have a

safe walk to and from school. First day for Evart is Thursday, August 18th, 2022; the first
2 days are early release. 

Here comes the school bell...

City Council has approved the roofs on the pavilions
at Riverside West to be redone. The pavilions are
very popular in the summer time as they are used

for parties, weddings, family reunions and more. We
are very excited to be able to get this done to make

it look nicer for those renting it. Stay tuned for
further updates on when this will be done.


